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Ref: AIS 2018-19/ 0013 

 

Dear Parents, 

We wish to inform you that the revised fee for your ward shall be effective from 

September of 2018. The same shall be adjusted accordingly for all of those students 

who have already paid the revised fee. 

We also wish to inform you that the next fee revision for LKG- I shall be introduced 

with the onset of the Academic Session 2020-2021. 

Looking forward to your kind co-operation. 

Thanking you, 

Yours sincerely 

 

Principal 

Asian International School 

 


